
MINUTES OF THE TENBY TOWN COUNCIL 

PLANNING COMMITTEE 

HELD 13TH MAY 2025 

 

Present: Cllr Dai Morgan   Mayor 

   

In attendance: Mr Andrew Davies   Clerk to the Council/Financial Officer 

  Sharon Thompson 

   

 

1. TO RECEIVE APOLOGIES 

 

Apologies received from Cllrs Hallett (dispensation), Phillips, Dale, Lewis and 

Crockford. 

 

Cllr. Michele Evans had tendered her resignation from Tenby Town Council 

 

The Clerk suggested possibilities as the meeting was not quorate.  One option was to defer 

to the main council meeting which was to follow, but he was unsure if, given the number 

of apologies received and Cllr Skyrme-Blackhall declarable interest as a member of 

PCNPA’s planning committee, the council would be quorate in relation to planning 

matters.  The other option would be to consider the matters under our scheme of 

delegation  

 

The Mayor agreed to deal with the applications under our scheme of delegation. 

 

  

DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

 

Tuesday 10th June 2025 at 7 pm. 


